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Happy Friday! 

 

I hope you’ve all enjoyed a good week! Year 4 

certainly have - I am so happy to see so many 

of the class engaged and enthusiastic about 

their learning. I love nothing more than 

looking up to a sea of enthusiastic hands up in 

the air, eager to contribute and share – 

something I am seeing lots of in class. Well 

done Maple class! 

 

This week, we became scientists, conducting 

our own experiment exploring how matter can 

change states between a solid, liquid and gas. 

 

In art, we brought our research of portrait 

artists together to create an inspired piece 

of work using a variety of mediums. 

 

In maths, the children continue to use their 

knowledge of place value to help inform their 

greater understanding of numbers up to 

10,000. 

 

Wishing you all a restful weekend. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Messages 

 

PE – PE day is Monday. Please ensure PE kits 

are in school on this day.  

 

Homework – SeeSaw log-ins are coming home 

today with the children. These are printed on 

a sheet of A4 paper. Please keep these safe! 

It is worth making a note of the password 

elsewhere in case you lose the physical 

copy. 

 

      Dates for your diary! 

16th & 18th October – Parent’s Evenings 

18th October – Flu vaccine 

8th November – School photos 

13th December – Panto visit 

 

 
 

 

 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

Some of 
our art 
work! In PSHE, celebrating each other’s 

personal qualities 
and skills. 


